
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Friday 10th November 2023  
We look forward to our Pupil Review Day next 
Wednesday when you can discuss your child's 
progress with their class teacher. Some of 

their books will be available outside the class-
rooms to look at while you are  

waiting for your appointment. We encourage 
children to take an active part in discussion 

about their learning.  
Starting the following week, we will be running 
a set of parent workshops to help you support 

your children at home with their learning. 
Teachers will share the approaches and meth-

ods we use for learning Maths (KS2) and 
Phonics in school. Please do attend if you can 

as it will support your child’s learning. 
 

Our Stars This Week Are: 

Dates for your diary 

15.11. Pupil Review Day / Parent 
Consultations SCHOOL CLOSED  
Pupils to  attend appointment 

21.11 - Y4 Parent Workshop at 
9am in the hall 

24.11 - Reception Parent      
Workshop at 9am in the hall 

23.11 - Y6 Junior Citizenship      
workshop at Old Kent Road Fire     
Station  

05.12 - Y3 trip to Richmond 

07.12 -  Christmas Jumper Day  

19.12 - EYs/KS1 Christmas Play 
9.30am  

20.12 -KS2 Christmas Play 2.00pm  

21.12 - Last day of term. All 
children finish at 2.00pm. No 
Playcentre.  
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  Absences Punctuality Total Points  

Year 1 28 1 275 

Year 2 17 10 150 

Year 3 32 6 175 

Year 4  8 7 175 

Year 5 16 9 25 

Year 6 2 5 600 

*Newsflash* 

From Wednesday 1st November, we are 

accepting card payments in the school 

office. You will still be able to pay in cash 

until the end of term. Please note we will 

not be accepting cash payments from 1st 

Jan 2024.  

Overall whole school attendance  for week          
beginning 06/11/2023  is  92.83% 

1st Place Attendance:  Year  6 

1st Place Punctuality:   Year  1 
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   Year One 

 

 

  Year Five 

This week, Year 5 have 
been busy learning about 
Remembrance Day.   

We made our own felt 
poppies and presented 
them in assembly. 

In Art, we made ancient Greek 
vases and decorated them using 
distinctive, bold colours.  

The vases will be finished off 
with a layer of PVA glue to 
make them strong and shiny. 

In Design and Technology, we 
completed our hand puppets. 
We sewed  round the edges 
added eyes, a nose and a 
mouth and other decorations. 
We were really pleased with 
the results.  

In Geography, we worked to-
gether to create a map of our 
classroom. We then sketched 
out our map and added a key.  






